
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Appropriate Voice Tone 

1. Listen to the level of the voices around you. 

2. Change your voice to match. 

3. Watch and listen for visual or verbal cues and adjust your voice as needed. 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Like every year, I can’t believe we are already on our final week of school. Like being a parent, I would describe 

teaching as the days are long but the years are short. There are beautiful memories made amidst some tough 

moments. As the year comes to a close, I love seeing students praise their teachers in different ways—“My favorite 

teacher” badges, cards with poems of how they will miss their teacher, and generous gifts from students—whether 

it’s homemade projects, delicious or energizing treats, or a Scooters gift card. On the flip side, it’s always tough for 

our teachers to part with their classes that they have claimed as their own for 10 months with the hopes that they 

will successfully move on to the next teacher and fall in love with a new personality and classroom all over again. 

All of us at Blessed Sacrament wish you a wonderful summer with most likely long days and short months 😊. 
 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

 

FIELD DAY  

Tomorrow is our annual Field Day! It is a dress down day for students with family shirts (if students wear 

shorts, please make sure they are no shorter than halfway down their thigh). Drop-off and pick-up time is 

exactly the same except students will be getting Kona Ice on their way out. If you haven’t brought 

cookies, it’s not too late to bring a pack tomorrow. We will be awarding certificates for grades 5th-7th in 

the afternoon, and Mrs. Tran will send an email tomorrow if your student is receiving one (grades won’t 

be finalized until tonight, so it’s a tight window!). 

 

2024-2025 SCHOOL REGISTRATION  

Register by May 25 to be part of a raffle to win three $50 gift cards of your choice (through SCRIP). 

Use the following link to begin the process: https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment. Returning Student 

Enrollment will be selected for a student that has been enrolled previously in a Diocese of Lincoln 

Catholic School. New Student Enrollment will be selected for any student that has NOT been enrolled 

previously in a Diocese of Lincoln Catholic School (i.e Pre-K or Kindergartener that has not been in Pre-

K). After filling out this form, PowerSchool will then send an email for the parent to continue registering 

the new student. Email Melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net with any questions you have.  

 

COR JESU REX 

Please register for our Summer Program for kids, Cor Jesu Rex, held on June 3-7 from 9 am-2pm and 

led by our School Sisters of Christ the King. Registration Forms are attached and available in the back of 

church. 
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BLESSED SACRAMENT QUARTERLY 

Mrs. Katzmarek and our JH Journalism class has done a wonderful job with our Quarterly Newsletter this 

year. Their last issue is attached and can be found on the school website.  

 

DENNIS SHOPPING GUIDE 

The Blessed Sacrament Dennis shopping guide is attached. Although skirts/skorts/jumpers are required to 

be purchased through Dennis, their other clothes that they offer are not required. 

 

SCRIP 

Keep Scrip in mind for all your summer activities! 

• Vacations - VISA, national fast food chains (McDonalds, Wendy's, etc.), gas (Shell) 

• School shopping - Dennis Uniforms (the store is open in Omaha and they're are super nice & 

helpful!), Walmart, Target, Amazon 

• Kids are at home and bored and eating all the snacks..... - Marcus Theatres, Scheels, Top Golf, 

Roblox, Barnes & Noble 

View all gift cards available at www.raiseright.com and watch Facebook/Instagram for announcements 

when Scrip will be available to purchase between masses. Contact Jennie Korth via text (402-366-4218) 

or email (jenniekorth@gmail.com) with questions or to place a special order.  
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